American Association of Bangladeshi Engineers and Architects (AaBea)
New York Chapter

Call for Papers

[bookmark: _GoBack]The New York Chapter AaBea invites you to submit your abstract for the seminar on ‘Fire Safety in Building: Design Considerations and Regulations’ to be held on September 28, 2019 at World Fair Marina, NY. The extended abstract should be based on author’s experience with critical review of novel applications of new and established concepts on fire safety. We encourage authors to relate their presentations to Bangladesh context. Technical content of the article should be highly accurate and widely applied. The technical seminar committee and the invited experts will select the article for presentation.

Primary Presenter Information

First Name:                                                Last Name:                                                                         

Suffix (P.E., Ph.D., etc): 

Position/Title:

Company/Affiliation:

Address:

Cell Phone:                                                                       Office Phone:

Email Address:

Short Bibliography (Limit 100 words)

Presentation Information

Title of Presentation (Limit 15 words):

Co-authors (Name, title and affiliation of each author):

Extended Abstract (1 page detailed abstract for approval of contact hours):


Important Dates

August 5, 2019: Last date of abstract submission

August 26, 2019: Authors will be notified for accepted articles

September 16, 2019: Last date for paper submission

September 28: Seminar day

AaBea Contact Email for Information: 






Date: July 19, 2019
 
